Channel Islands

CALIFORMIA STATE UNIVERSITY

Commencement Announcement for
Radio-TV

Special Announcement: California State University Channel Islands asks local electronic
media to make this announcement from today until noon, Saturday, May 21, regarding
traffic conditions during its commencement ceremony.

Just a reminder: This Saturday, California State University Channel Islands will be
celebrating its 2005 commencement ceremony. Expect heavy traffic in the area of Lewis
Road, from the Metrolink Station at Ventura Boulevard to the entrance to the campus, as
well as on other roads accessing the University. Peak traffic will occur in the early morning
hours and from noon to 2 p.m. when the event concludes. Most of this year's Class of
2005 are students from Ventura County who will be enjoying this great occasion with
families and friends. (Your station may want to offer congratulations to the CSUCI Class of
2005.)



